
Weekend Mass Announcement 8-10-25 
Over the next few weeks, Mass time changes will be discussed among 
the five sister parishes. Here at St. Margaret Mary, we’ll need to discern 
together which of our Masses may need to be adjusted. 

 

Father Mark, Father Francis, and the Pastoral Council are working to 
develop options that could work well for our parish. A parish-wide vote 
will take place the weekend of August 23rd and 24th. 

 

To make sure you receive this information in a timely way, our 
hospitality ministers will now be handing out Stay Connected cards. 
Please take a moment to fill one out so we can ensure your contact 
information is up to date. 

 

If you’re a visitor to St. Margaret Mary, we’d love to hear from you 
too—just make a note of that in the feedback section on the back of the 
card. 

 

Thank you for your support, and please keep this process in your 
prayers. 

 


